
Public Notice of RFQ 

for Engineering Professional Services 

 

 

Published Date: January 29, 2023 & Febuary 5, 2023 

 
 

The City of Ward is anticipating a Federal Grant Award for infrastructure projects (Roads, 

Drainage, Bridges, Water, Sewer, etc). 
 

The City of Ward is interested in acquiring the services of a Engineering firm to provide services 

for the above-referenced project. 
 

Procedures for selection of an firm will be in accordance with federal procurement requirements.  

All responses will be evaluated in terms of specialized experience and technical competence; 

performance; capacity and capability of the firm/individual to perform work; and proximity to 

and familiarity with the project area.  Negotiations will begin with the respondent obtaining the 

highest total score in the evaluation process. 
 

Interested parties are invited to secure an RFQ package from 

Leigh Ann Pool, Director of SWM, P. O. Box 300, Lonoke, AR 72086, Ph: 501-676-2721  or 

email leigh.pool@capdd.org. 
 

All interested parties must submit their response to the RFQ package no later than 2:00 on 

Thursday, February 16, 2023 to: 

Leigh Ann Pool 

(City of Ward RFQ) 

P. O. Box 300, 902 N. Center St. 

Lonoke, AR 72086 

501-676-2721 
 
 

The City of Ward is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer. 

 

The City of Ward paid $______ for this publication, Charles Gastineau, Mayor 
 

 


